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06/03/2025

MR Tracey Talbert
1A Rialto ST
Manly NSW 2095

RE: DA2025/0155 - 1 / 63 - 67 The Corso MANLY NSW 2095

While we support the DA application in principle and are looking forward to Get Sashimi
coming to Manly, as a representaive of a property owner with several properties on The
Corso, we feel that the sales counter is too close the the property boundary on The Corso,
which more than likely will result in queues stretching out on the Corso. This will create issues
with the free flow of foot traffic, and possible safety issues for those people waiting to be
served, given the increasing usage of e-bikes on The Corso. Therefore, we object IF the
counter is NOT pushed further back into the retail space of the premises.




